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Newsletter 10
Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “No one has ever become poor by giving”.

Well done to our Stars of the Week

ASH                     Rosie, for good concentration in Nativity rehearsals.
OAK                    Harriet, for great effort in maths.          

BEECH               Clara, for great listening and following instructions well.                        
CHESTNUT       Elliot, for super listening and helpfulness.         

SYCAMORE      Adam, Bailey, Thomas & Will, for moving remembrance poems.
Bonfire
Wow!  What a spectacular and spectacularly successful bonfire G.H.A.S.A. organised last Saturday.  The event was well organised and well attended – thank you for coming.
Netball Tournament
Well done to our netballers who took part in a Tournament held at South Wilts on Wednesday.  I am delighted to report that we finished in fourth place – well done to the players and Mrs Hewlett.  My thanks to Mrs Hewlett and Mrs Morris for helping with transport.

Phonics Workshop
My thanks to Miss Kingston for hosting and demonstrating phonics at the workshop on Tuesday.  I am sure that those in attendance found it very informative.
Sycamore Visit
Sycamore Class were ‘evacuated’ to the Steam Museum in Swindon on Tuesday.  The children, in period costume, experienced an air raid, the train journey and observed many authentic items such as gas masks and helmets.  It was “really interesting, one of the best days of the year.”
Remembrance Assembly
At 9.00 this morning we ‘remembered’ as a school community.  Sycamore Class led the assembly with poetry that culminated in a minute silence.
Shoebox Appeal
The gift boxes will be collected by The Trussell Trust on Friday 17th November – thank you for your support.
Site Safety
A reminder that all should enter the school via Libby’s crossing and the back gate.  The main drive is for vehicles not pedestrians.  Thank you.

Dates Ahead

Monday 13th- Friday 17th November - Anti-Bullying Week

Monday 13th November - Flu Spray for YR,1,2,3 & 4

Tuesday 14th November - Netball Match
Wednesday 15th November - SATs Evening.

Friday 17th November - Children In Need non-school uniform with spotty accessory for £1 fine.
Friday 17th November - Shoebox Collection.

Have a good weekend. 
Paddy Macey.

